
COMMITTEE MEETING 

LAKE PLEASANT, NY 

THURSDAY 

MAY 1, 2014 

 

HEALTH COMMITTEE 

9:30 AM 

 

Members present: Brian Towers, Neil McGovern, Phil Snyder 

 

Also present: Bill Farber, Bob Edwards, Rick Wilt, Susan Franko and Pete Klein  

 

Mr. Farber introduced Director of Public Health Ms. Susan Franko.  

 

Ms. Franko reviewed the Hamilton County Public Health Nursing Service’s 2013 Annual Report 

going through each program. WIC is their largest program that they offer.  

 

Mr. Towers asked how the WIC Program is funded and Ms. Franko stated that it is a 100 percent 

federally funded program.  

 

Ms. Franko reported that Ms. Beth Ryan has done a wonderful job getting things back on track. 

 

Ms. Franko reported that Ms. Avis Warner was contacted by SUNY IT to see if they are interested 

in having a student intern. This person is already an RN but she is in an accelerated BS Masters 

Nursing Program. She is looking to come for the fall semester which is the end of August through 

the beginning of December. She would be doing one day a week with us of pure public health.  

 

The members present were supportive of the intern.  

 

As there was no further business, the meeting ended. 

 


